
Submitter: Marlo  Maroon 

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: Joint Committee On Ways and Means Subcommittee On Capital 
Construction 

Measure: HB5201 

Please support support HB 5201 and 5202. My family loves baseball and the 

economic impact this would have our on state long term is well worth the investment.  

This makes economic sense for the state. The new ballpark will provide $6.9 million 

in state income tax from the construction jobs and $1.5 million annually from the 

ballpark related jobs. This results in a payback to the state in 6.5 years on direct 

income tax alone. 

This new venue will provide affordable entertainment options year round. 

The Hops community support is substantial and grows every year. Since 2014, the 

Hops have donated over $1 million to youth sports and education related 

opportunities. 

We need places to gather for wholesome shared experiences. Ballparks bring people 

together like no other venue. Getting people out of their house and off their devices is 

critical for positive mental health. Nothing beats a generational experience like 

grandparents taking their grandkids to their first baseball game! 


